
Happy December! It was nice to 

see so many of you at the Fall HOA 

meeting.  I would like to remind 

everyone that we are currently 

collecting donations for the Somer-

set Humane Society here at the 

office.  You can drop items off Mon

-Fri 7:00am-3:30pm.  I will be tak-

ing the donations to the shelter 

the week of Christmas.  If you can 

spare anything, they are so des-

perate for food, toys, treats, etc. A 

full wish list is available in the 

November Newsletter. 

 

It is that time of year again to re-

mind everyone that the traffic pat-

tern will change for ski season. 

Mountain Villas Drive will become 

a one way route to make it easier 

on the shuttle and snow plow driv-

ers.  Please use the golf course 

entrance.  We also ask that you 

please tell your guests and renters 

to do the same.  Please be courte-

ous when parking is a challenge.  

Do not block bridges, walkways, 

dumpsters or other cars.  You are 

free to park behind the swimming 

pool ALONG the golf course side so 

as not to block any buildings or 

doors. 

 

Please keep hallways clear of 

skis, boots, trash, firewood, 

luggage etc.  

 

Also, please pick up after your 

pets.  Pick up your cigarette/

cigar butts and do not litter.  

 

Replace your batteries in your 

key locks, smoke detectors and 

CO2’s.  There have been sever-

al dead batteries. 

 

Remind your guests and 

renters that the fireplaces CAN 

NOT be used due to insurance 

policy rules. 

 

As always, we respect every-

one’s wish to have peace and 

quiet. Please keep noise and 

music down after 11:00pm. 

 

As you celebrate the holidays, 

reminder, we DO NOT permit 

fireworks. 

 

MANAGER’S MESSAGE 

          MERRY CHRISTMAS! 
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The seasons have changed and it is definitely winter.  Please be 

mindful with your water.  Townhouses, please make sure your cab-

inet doors are open.  Please turn water off when you are gone 

for the week.  If you experience an issue with your furnace, 

please let me know ASAP.  The sooner I know, the sooner I can 

get it fixed for you. 

 

There were some questions regarding the ‘Renters not being able 

to use fireplaces’ rule. This applies to townhouses AND condos. 

It includes both gas and wood burning fire places. 

 

We recently had another water leak.  Please make sure you are 

using certified, licensed, insured professionals for all pro-

jects, big and small. This month we had to have the plumbers 

come, remove a commode and snake the sewage line due to a clog. 

This was once again caused by baby wipes and women’s sanitary 

products. PLEASE DO NOT FLUSH ANYTHING EXCEPT TOILET PAPER. 

It would be a good idea to hang signs in your bathrooms. 

 

Reminder, please do not put any HOT ASHES in the dumpster, and  

do not throw them over your patio or balcony.  COLD ashes can be 

put in the dumpsters. Dispose properly in a bag. After hour 

emergency maintenance includes furnace/ac issues, water leaks 

and lock outs. 

 

ALL OF THESE EFFECT OUR INSURANCE COSTS!!!!! 

 

PROJECT UPDATES 

 

The back of Building 1 is finished for the 

season.  

The hallway painting/patching will resume and 

wrap up ASAP. 

Due to weather, there are no projects planned 

for winter. 

 

 

                                                   MAINTENANCE MINUTE 



  

Please note: there may be  a Thursday the Tee Top will be closed for remodeling in December.  

Will let everyone know as plans are firm.  
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                   SKATING  

It  was wonderful to meet in person for the Fall meeting.  

It was great to see familiar faces and to welcome our 

new homeowners to our MVA family. Zoom is nice but in 

person is so much better. We had a nice continental  

breakfast and the door prizes donated by Janet, our 

secretary were fantastic! 

I want to thank all of our Mountain Villas homeowners 

for  re-electing me to Council.  I will continue to 

work my butt off for you, the homeowners.  This Council 

and Tom has accomplished so much over the past 5 years 

and we will continue to make improvements to our prop-

erty. 

Review: 

Budget  $719,760K 

HOA fee increase to 5% 

Special assessments (2) to fund Reserve fund 

 

Happy Holidays 

Babette  

www.moutainvillasresort.com 

TOM BECKNER, COMMUNITY MANAGER 

   VOICE STAFF 

 

 Babette Guballa 

  Janet Skurnick 

   Tom Beckner 

            Ski ready! 



“IN LIFE WE CAN NOT ALWAYS DO 

GREAT THINGS BUT WE CAN DO SMALL 

THINGS WITH GREAT LOVE.” 

                                                                            FUNNIES 


